Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Scalar Consulting Group Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 27, 2019, 2:00 p.m.
PLACE: South Bay City Hall located at 335 SW 2nd Avenue, South Bay, FL 33493

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Project on SR-25/US-27 from the Broward/Palm Beach County Line to MP 12.626. The project will include the following improvements to extend the roadway pavement's service life and improve safety: resurface the existing pavement, widen the shoulder pavement, closed unused median openings, close abandoned driveways along southbound US-27, modify driveways to better accommodate truck turning movements, replace guardrail, modify the drainage system, upgrade highway signs, and install edge line rumble striping.

The hearing will begin as an informal open house at 2:00 pm followed by a formal presentation at 2:30 p.m., then a public comment period.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Raul Dominguez, PE, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4061, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4061, or via email at raul.dominguez@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Raul Dominguez, PE, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4061, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4061, or via email at raul.dominguez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Raul Dominguez, PE, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4061, toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4061, or via email at raul.dominguez@dot.state.fl.us.
